
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Newsletter 9th February 2018 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Chris Harrison - Headteacher 

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT 

Golden Book Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week  

Woodpeckers – Sakina Arij + Alishba Ali 

Swans – Hemish Phtographer 

Ravens – Obinna Nnoluga + Natalia Balosa 

Puffins – Leila Jelassi 

Starlings – Zayan Hamid 

Wrens – Hussain Kizza + Gracian Mayaka + Tiana 

Adenuga 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 
 

Friday 9th February – Last day of school. School will re-

open on the 19th February at the usual time of 8.55am.  
 

Friday 23rd February – Golden Assembly  

Thursday 1st March – Kingfishers class assembly at 

9.10am 

Tuesday 20th March – School Nurse Head Lice meeting at 

9.15am 

George Carey Has Talent 

Last week we received some exciting news about 2 of our 

students Calvin (Year 3) and Alexis Anne (Year 5).  

Calvin took part in Project B (a new initiative which 

encourages boys to dance). There was a mass dance 

performance at Kings Cross Station in October 2017; 

Calvin was invited to dance at The Royal Academy of 

Dance headquarters in Battersea. He had the amazing 

opportunity to take part in a class led by the RAD’s male 

dance ambassador and former Birmingham Royal Ballet 

principal Lain Mackay. Click on the following link below 

for further information.     

https://www.rad.org.uk/news/the-duchess-of-cornwall-

visits-the-royal-academy-of-dance.  

Alexis Anne (Year 5) has been offered a full grant to 

attend The London Children’s Ballet’s half term course. 

She will be dancing all week ending with a performance 

on Friday 16th February.  

We would like to congratulate them both children on 

their wonderful achievements and wish them all the luck 

with their future in dancing. 

Free West Ham Half term provision 

L&Q & West Ham are offering free half term 
activities for boys and girls age 8-21 at The Rivergate 
Centre, Minter Road on Wednesday 14th February 
from 11am–3pm. Lunch will not be provided so 
please bring one from home. If you are interested in 
your child attending, please email Alicia Lidbury on 
alidbury@lqgroup.org.uk  

 

Sandpipers Class Assembly 

On Thursday 8th February Sandpipers Class 

performed their class assembly. The assembly was 

based on different art forms over time, showing our 

parents contemporary art and how it can make a 

difference. The children gave a performance which 

was enjoyed by the parents and staff. There was 

some inspired artwork produced by the pupils and 

some spectacular singing. Thank you to Miss 

Harrison, Miss French and Mr Ahmed for helping 

the children prepare for the assembly and to the 

parents who came along to support their children. 

https://www.rad.org.uk/news/the-duchess-of-cornwall-visits-the-royal-academy-of-dance
https://www.rad.org.uk/news/the-duchess-of-cornwall-visits-the-royal-academy-of-dance


 



 

 

 

 


